Attachment O
BioSense 2.0 Assessment
Follow-up Email

To [Jurisdiction X]:
 
This e-mail is a quick follow-up to see if you’re interested in participating in the BioSense 2.0 Assessment. As mentioned previously, we are requesting a small amount of your time in support of case studies that examine BioSense 2.0 [applicable topic].  Our aim is to rigorously assess BioSense 2.0 onboarding activities, and the resources required for your jurisdiction to participate in BioSense 2.0 in the future.  This information will be used to assess utility and burdens associated with BioSense 2.0 participation and inform decisions regarding the allocation of program resources.    
We’re in the early stages of scheduling interviews and would like to have a sense of those that will be able to participate. Once we’ve heard back from all our potential sites/jurisdictions, we’ll follow-up with scheduling options.
Thanks, and please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have.

Best Regards,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lucia Rojas Smith, DrPH
Associate Project Director
BioSense 2.0 Redesign Team


